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This Weekend’s Events 

Friday 
7:30 – Horseshoes 

Come to the pits to play or just hang 

out.  

 

Saturday 
8:30 Tee Time for Golf Outing at 

Chanticlair  Meet at the parking lot 

by the office to carpool at 8 am. 

 

9 – 10 am – Easy Yoga  Come to the 

adult beach to stretch, breathe and 

relax.  

 

10:30 am – Kids Craft 

Kids come to rec hall to make a craft 

with Amie.  

 

7 pm - Horse Racing  - $20 to place 

your bets on the horses.  All proceeds 

distributed to winners.  In the rec hall. 

 

After Horseracing - Adult Cornhole   

Meet at the shuffleboard courts to 

play.  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

August 27 – Indianfield Horseshoe 

Mixer Sign up on bulletin board to 

play or spectate. Lunch is $5 and each 

family is asked to bring a side dish.  

  

August 27 – Campsite Crawl 

 

September 3 – T-shirt Tie Die   

$5 to use one of our shirts, $3 to dye 

your own.  

 

September 3 - Rum Runners Band  

Mark your calendar for the last live 

music of the season.  

 

September 4 – Labor Day Weekend 

Horseshoe Tournament 

 

September 10 – Halloween Trick or 

Treating and Adult Masquerade 

Party 

 

 

Gardner Lake  

Water Temperature 75° 

 

Electric Bills 
Electric bills for July are in the camp 

office this weekend. Any invoice not 

handed out this weekend will be 

mailed to campers on Monday.  Last 

month’s charge per kWh was $0.2221. 

Campers wanting detailed information 

on their bill may inquire in the office. 

We are happy to share that informa-

tion with you. 

 

 

Fire Danger 
Although we had a bit of rain this 

week, the danger for forest fires is still 

high.  Please take care when having a 

campfire:  Always stay present when a 

fire is burning in your site and 

extinguish all flames and coals before 

turning in for the night.  

 

 

Water Usage 
New London County is under extreme 

drought conditions.  Please be mindful 

of your water consumption while at 

camp.  While we have been very lucky 

to never have run out of water in dry 

conditions, we want to make sure our 

water supply stays sufficiently 

adequate for the remainder of the 

camping season.   

 

 

Just A Reminder 
The fence between the office/store and 

sites 79A and 79C is completed.  

Please remind your children the gate is 

only to be used by occupants and 

guests of 79A and 79C. 

 
860-859-1424 

 

Campsite Crawl 
Next weekend is our annual campsite 

crawl.  If you’re not familiar with our 

crawl, this event is a series of short 

parties that move around the 

campground.  We will have a hay 

wagon for those who prefer to go from 

site to site on this mode of 

transportation.  Sign up on the bulletin 

board if you wish to ride on the 

wagon.  Or you may follow behind the 

wagon on your golf cart.  Very 

important - make sure the roadway 

is open to vehicles as well as the 

tractor and hay wagon when 

parking your cart.  This years’ theme 

is Broadway or movie musicals.  The 

hosts provide a small libation to guests 

and a snack (if they wish).  We ask 

that campers invite a maximum of 2 

guests per site as this event is 

primarily for our campers.  Laurel 

Lock will reimburse hosts for a 

portion of their snacks after the event.  

Please remember to thank our hosts as 

they tend to put a considerable amount 

of time, talent and resources into 

hosting these parties.  

 

 

New Store/Office Hours 

Beginning August 22 
Monday – Thursday   12 pm to 2 pm 

Friday         12 pm to 7 pm 

Saturday         10 am to 7 pm 

Sunday         10 am to 5 pm 

 

Please use the mail slot to make 

payments when the office is not open, 

pay by mail or come to the office 

during office/store hours.  

 

 

Muscle Contest 
The sole winner of the muscle contest 

last weekend went to LeighAnna 

Middleton in F2.  LeighAnna is the 

granddaughter of Linda and Cliff 

Shute.   

 

 

Newsletters Online 
Remember, you can read our news-

letter on line on the home page of 

laurellock.com. 


